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Fable 2 : Westcliff Gargoyle LocationsFable
II - All 50 Silver Key Locations Fable II -
Gargoyle Guide - Part 12 - Rookridge Fable II
- Gargoyle Guide - Part 13 - Bloodstone Fable
II - Gargoyle Guide - Part 4 - Fairfax
Gardens Fable II - Gargoyle Guide - Part 6 -
Wraithmarsh Fable 2 Gargoyle Locations Guide
The gargoyle is tucked away in a crevice. 2
Bandit Coast: The gargoyle is on top of the
ruins where you fight a highwayman for the
first time. Go in between the barrels and
cart, up the stairs and on top of the ruins
looking up look to your right. The gargoyle
is there. This location is easiest accessed
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by the Westcliff Road entrance. 3 Bloodstone

Gargoyle Locations - The Fable Wiki - Fable,
Fable 2 ...
Location: 1: Beyond the waterfall to the
south of Bower Lake (follow the river leading
off it) – you will have to zoom in with a
ranged weapon to see it. 2:On the ruins on
the beach as part of the lake itself. 3: To
the north-east of the gypsy camp where the
arched wall is, the gargoyle is on top. 4: On
the side of the same wall.

Gargoyles - Fable II Guide and Walkthrough
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Gargoyles Bloodstone. Lionhead Island. ...
Between the shipyard, and the next building
there is an alley, from which you can get...
Bower Lake. Tomb of Heroes. ... On the rocks
before the waterfall (in its upper part).
Brightwood. Archon's Knot. ... Forsaken
Fortress. ... Brightwood Tower, you ...

Gargoyles | Secrets - Fable II Game Guide |
gamepressure.com
Gargoyles There are 50 Gargoyles in the game.
For every 10 killed, you will get a prize,
which you can pick up in the Gargoyles Trove
(the entrance is under the bridge in

Page 5/14



Access Free Fable 2 Gargoyle Locations
Guide
Bowerstone, diving spot). Each platform next
to the chest is a part of a bridge, and on
the end there is a treasure (accessible after
killing all the Gargoyles).

Gargoyles | Side missions - Fable II Game
Guide ...
Gargoyles - Fable II Guide and Walkthrough
Fable 2 Gargoyle Locations Guide 1. Bandit
Coast. Go along the narrow outcrop, which is
accessed from the southern exit of the loop
near the center of the map. Enter the cave
near the end of the path with a chest inside
and look Page 4/25. Read PDF Fable 2 Gargoyle
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Locations Guide Fable 2 Gargoyle ...

Fable 2 Gargoyle Locations Guide -
yycdn.truyenyy.com
For Fable II on the Xbox 360, a GameFAQs
message board topic titled "Gargoyles & Key
locations guide".

Gargoyles & Key locations guide - Fable II
Head up the second flight of stairs, you will
see him on right on the top of the larger
tomb which you can access. Head up to the
very top of the cemetery path, stand in the
entrance of the large...
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Fable II - Gargoyle Guide - Xbox 360 - By
Xertious - GameFAQs
There is also a secret Gargoyle cave in a
dive spot in the water beneath the “very
bridgey” bridge leading into Bowerstone
Market. Inside there are a number of locked
gates. For every 10 gargoyles you destroy,
one of the five locked gates inside will
open. In each of the rooms behind the gates
you will find a treasure chest and a pressure
plate.

The Gargoyles - Side-Quests Walkthrough |
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Fable II | Gamer ...
Go along the rails, on the end there is a
tower, with the gargoyle on it.

Region Maps - Rookridge - Fable 2 Wiki Guide
- IGN
Go along the narrow outcrop, which is
accessed from the southern exit of the loop
near the center of the map. Enter the cave
near the end of the path with a chest inside
and look to your left. The gargoyle is tucked
away in a crevice. 2 Bandit Coast: 100px: The
gargoyle is on top of the ruins where you
fight a highwayman for the first time.
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Gargoyle Locations | Wiki Fable | Fandom
Fable 2 Gargoyle locations for Fable 2 - Xbox
360: Gargoyle locations; The 50 Gargoyles can
be found at the following locations. They can
sometimes be heard before they are seen. Use
the Fine Aim skill to shoot and destroy them.
The first Gargoyle you destroy gives you a
map and starts the side quest to destroy all
50 of them.

Gargoyle locations for Fable 2 - Xbox 360
A list of all 50 gargoyles can be found in
the collectibles guide. The Red Dragon

Page 10/14



Access Free Fable 2 Gargoyle Locations
Guide
(Pistol) Location: Westcliff. How to get it:
Get first prize in the Westcliff Shooting
Range. The Rising Sun (Cleaver) Location: The
Temple of Light. How to get it: First you
must complete “ Defenders of the Light.“ Once
the quest has been completed, donate about
1000 gold pieces to the temple the monk will
be impressed by your generosity and give you
a hint about a reward.

Locations - Legendary Weapons - Collectibles
Guide | Fable ...
Fable 2 Gargoyle Guide. by tree pony. Fable
II Gargoyle locations and rewards. There are
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7 chests in the Gargoyles trove area under
the Bowerstone river. To access this area go
to the dive spot beneath the Bowerstone
market bridge. There are 7 chests with
rewards in them. After you destroy enough
gargoyles a chest will become unlocked and
part ...

Fable 2 Gargoyle Guide - treepony.com
Whatever fate brings you, our Fable II guide
will help you sort it out. With combat tips
and walkthroughs for the main quest and side
quests, plus silver chest, gargoyle, demon
door, and silver key...
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Fable 2 Wiki Guide - IGN
Bowerstone Cemetery (central area of the
graveyard) - opens a crypt further down the
path. Bowerstone Cemetery (Outside of Fairfax
Tomb) - opens cave to left of statue.
Nightmare Hollow (Area where you fight the
Banshee).- opens cottage door opposite.

Expression Statue - The Fable Wiki - Fable,
Fable 2, Fable ...
Bowerstone Old Town - 3 Keys, 2 Gargoyles --1
silver key - In a cellar just to the right of
central in the furthest alley according to
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the map. --1 gargoyle - On the side of the
water tower style...
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